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28 January 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: Options Information Briefing  

 

We are writing to provide you with information regarding the Options Information Briefing taking 

place remotely on Thursday 3 February, at 5pm – 6pm.   

 

The aim of the briefing is to provide you with information on the key parts of the process and help 

you to support your child in making the best options choices for them. We will talk about the 

subjects available, considerations to be aware of, key staff who will support the process as well as 

how options choices may impact future A level selection and what this would mean for future 

progression. 

 

The virtual briefing will be delivered by myself, Ms Toman, Assistant Headteacher and Ms Farrow, 

Head of Year. Please join us at 5pm on the Google Meet link below: 

 

meet.google.com/rxm-fgyo-vsg 

 

Kind regards 

 
 

Headteacher 

Camden School for Girls 

 

  

http://www.camdengirls.camden.sch.uk/
mailto:sixth@csg.school
http://meet.google.com/rxm-fgyo-vsg


This is the first time since starting school that our pupils have had the opportunity to take control of 

a significant part of their curriculum. We sincerely hope you enjoy the process of learning about the 

different courses and subjects we offer as well as having conversations about the future – including 

further education choices and possible employment routes.  

Choosing options for study in Key Stage 4 is an important part of the year for our Year 9 students and 
therefore we devote time to supporting them in making the right decisions. The following dates 
represent the significant milestones along the way: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that although we are committed to allocating the students’ first choice subjects, this is 

not always possible due to timetabling constraints and group sizes.  

CSG Options Choices Timeline 

January 

1-1 career interviews with an impartial careers advisor 

 

Early February 

Options Information Briefing (virtual) 

Options Booklet published with full subject information 

 

Late February 

Year 9 Parents Evening  

 

Early March 

Options form (online) becomes live. 

 

 

Mid-March 

Students submit final options choices. Students submit three first 

choices and two reserve choices.  

 

June 

Students and families are notified regarding their allocated options 

subjects 

 


